
Lyle S. Briggs PFA
Briggs PFA and School Community Association Meeting: Open House

Tuesday, April 26, 2022

A. Welcome
a. Meeting was called to order by Dr. Boeve by welcoming all members of the school

community to Open House at 5:00pm.
b. Attendance: Attendance of the PFA Executive Board was reviewed and a quorum was

met. In attendance were board members: President Jessica Avila, Treasurer Deanna
Roach and Secretary of Records Emily Anderson. School administrators Dr. Boeve and
Mrs. Hyland. Teachers and parents were also present.

B. Purpose
a. The purpose of the Briggs PFA and School Community Association Meeting Open House

is to announce the new officers for the 2022-2023 school year and approve the
Announcement of New Officers.

C. Voting
a. Due to no run-offs, no voting is required as stated in the Lyle S. Briggs bylaws, Article IV,

Section 2.4. “In the event there are no run-offs for elected positions, announcement of
new officers shall be approved at the May General/Association meeting by the
membership and placed into record.”

D. Explanation of Monies Spent
a. Balance: $32,022.46

E. Announcement of New Officers presented to all present.
a. President: Melissa Padilla
b. Vice President of Fundraising: Yensley Barrows
c. Vice President of Communications: Megan Teague
d. Vice President of Volunteers: Vacant
e. Treasurer: Breanne Atcheson
f. Secretary: Angelica Flores
g. Parliamentarian: Maria Hernandez

F. Adjournment
The Briggs PFA and School Community Association Meeting during Open House adjourned at
6:30pm.

Next PFA General Meeting TBD by the new PFA board and administration for the 2022-2023 school
year at their planning meeting in June of 2022.

Minutes submitted by President, Jessica Avila



2022-2023 Lyle S. Briggs PFA Executive Board

President: Melissa Padilla

Vice President of Fundraising: Yensley Barrows

Vice President of Communications: Megan Teague

Vice President of Volunteers: Vacant

Treasurer: Breanne Atcheson

Secretary: Angelica Flores

Parliamentarian: Maria Hernandez


